
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6, 2024 

 

Seniors: Graduation tickets are available for purchase through the online school store.  Check your email for 

details.    

Freshmen Play: Attention Freshmen!  This is your opportunity to experience the magical world of the 

theater.  Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman Plays.  Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in 
the B hall to pick up a Call Out Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board.  Completed forms are due on 

or before March 8. 

Food Service:  There will be free breakfast for all students on Wednesday, March 6 as part of "National 

School Breakfast Week. 

Boys Golf: Boys golf tryouts will be immediately after school at Palmira on Monday, March 11.  You have to 

be confirmed green in final forms to try out.  Any questions see coach Ohlenkamp in room C201 

Future Medical Professionals:  The March Future Medical Professionals meeting is rescheduled from 

Wednesday, March 6 to Thursday, March 14 in C326 after school until about 3:10. 

FCCLA 3rd Annual Infant Supply Drive: The FCCLA 3rd Annual Infant Supply Drive runs through March 

20.  This year Swaddling Clothes of Dyer is in need of wipes, baby soap, lotion, diaper cream, diapers size 3-6, 

gently used or new clothes and blankets up to size 3T, bottles, pacifiers.  Look for donation bins outside of 

guidance or in room D205.  Last year we were able to assist over 40 infants/toddlers in need!  Show your 

generosity and get your donations ready. 

St. Baldrick’s:  Lake Central High School will be hosting its annual Saint Baldrick's event on Friday, March 

15. Anyone interested in shaving or supporting this event should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 or Mrs. Rokita 

in D204.  

 Beginning Tuesday, March 5, the Pte class that raises the most money for St. Baldrick’s will Pie a 
Principal at the Saint Baldrick’s event. The winning Pte from each grade level will choose one student 
from class to Pie the Principal. The top Pte overall will pie Mrs. Novak and the other three will pie either 
Mr. Smolinski, Mrs. Kirn or Mr. Stanisz. Donate in your Pte classroom. Competition ends Wednesday, 
March 13. 
 

 The next St Baldrick's fundraiser will be Tuesday, March 12 from 12 - 8pm at Culvers in St. 
John.  Simply mention “St. Baldrick’s” when ordering.  

 

Color Run: The Student Council is excited to announce that the 2nd Annual Color Run is just around the 

corner. It will be held on Sunday April 21st at 9am. Please see the flyers around the building and scan the qr 

code or head to the school store to register! Let's get Dusty, LC!  

 

 

 


